
Sacrifice  2025:  It  Should
Have Been More
Sacrifice 2025
Date: March 14, 2025
Location: El Paso County Coliseum, El Paso, Texas
Commentators: Tom Hannifan, Matthew Rehwoldt

It’s time for another of the big shows between the really big
shows and this one happens to be pretty stacked. We have both
a ladder match and Lethal Lockdown, the TNA equivalent of
WarGames. There are also some stars from NXT here as a bonus,
which should help things out a lot. Let’s get to it.

Kickoff Show: Aztec Warriors vs. First Class

The Warriors are Laredo Kid and Octagon Jr. After First Class
insults  the  fans,  Octagon  takes  Navarro  down  with  a
hurricanrana and hands it off to Laredo. That means it’s a low
bridge from Francis though and Kid is sent outside for a big
dive. Back in and Francis gets to choke away on the ropes,
setting up a running knee in the corner.

First Class spends too much time posing though and it’s a tag
to bring Kid back in to pick up the pace. Kid’s moonsault and
Octagon’s handstand moonsault hit Navarro with Francis having
to make the save. Francis gets in a chokeslam on Octagon and
Navarro goes after Kid’s mask. A running Sliced Bread gives
Navarro the pin at 6:44.

Rating: C. The Warriors didn’t get to showcase much of their
high flying stuff and it didn’t give the fans much to get
behind. Throw in the good guys losing and it wasn’t exactly an
exciting way to get things going. It’s a weird way to go, as
while First Class getting a win makes sense, it might not have
been the right way here.
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The regular Kickoff Show stuff takes place but Sami Callihan
and Mance Warner, who are scheduled to face off tonight in a
street fight, brawl in the back. They come to the ring, where
Callihan throws in a bunch of weapons, including a chair which
hits Warner for a nasty shot. They get inside and we’ll ring
the bell.

Sami Callihan vs. Mance Warner

Street fight and Steph de Lander is here with Warner. Callihan
hits him with a trashcan but gets sent into one in the corner
as a cameraman gets taken out. Warner chokes with a chain but
gets powerbombed through a table…as we go to the official
show. Thankfully we come back without missing anything (fair
enough) and Callihan uses a poster to cut Warner’s fingers and
mouth.

Warner’s hand is fine enough to hit a chokeslam onto the
trashcan but neither can hit a suplex onto a chair. Instead
they both grab a staple gun and trade, uh, stapling, with
Callihan going low. Warner gets stapled to the turnbuckle pad
before being Death Valley Drivered onto the chair for two.
Callihan has to block a screwdriver to the head before hitting
a Stunner for two more. De Lander throws powder in Callihan’s
eyes though and Warner hits a running knee for the win at
10:57.

Rating:  C+.  Well  at  least  they  didn’t  have  glass  and
thumbtacks. This was the run of the mill brawling with the
table and trashcans, which makes the ending a bit weak. After
everything they did, it was a simple bit of powder and a
running knee. That’s a weird way to go, but odds are this is
going to keep going anyway.

We get the opening video, which looks at the main matches.
That’s at least a fresh way to go over the standard way of
doing things.

Tessa Blanchard vs. Lei Ying Lee



Local rapper Krystall Poppin sings Blanchard to the ring.
Blanchard sends Lee into the corner to start but the big slap
is  blocked.  A  suplex  sends  Blanchard  into  the  corner  and
another brings her back out of it (well at least Lee kept it
even). They go outside where Blanchard takes over and sends
her back inside, only to take it right back to the floor.

Back in and a dropkick gets two, setting up the chinlock. Lee
fights up and strikes away, before grabbing a spinning torture
rack slam. Blanchard shrugs that off and hits a slingshot
splash for two but has to bail to the ropes to escape a
leglock. They go up top, where Lee hits a twisting brainbuster
(geez)  for  two  more.  Blanchard  grabs  a  cutter  though  and
Magnum connects for the pin at 11:15.

Rating: B-. I’m not sure if there was much doubt about the
winner here as Blanchard is not only a bigger name but she is
also likely getting ready for a title shot at Masha Slamovich.
The good thing is Lee got in a lot of offense and gave
Blanchard  a  run  for  her  money,  but  this  was  the  right
decision. Blanchard is ready to get back into the bigger spots
and this was a step in that direction.

Jeff Hardy and Joe Hendry’s team are ready to win their rather
violent matches tonight. With everyone gone, Ryan Nemeth comes
in to say “everything they said”. Gia Miller clearly mouths
“what the f***?”

Wes Lee/Tyson DuPont/Tyriek Igwe vs. Ace Austin/Rascalz

Lucha rules. Lee bails to the floor to start but comes back in
to  send  Austin  to  the  floor.  Igwe  comes  in  and  gets
hurricanranaed to the floor, with DuPont following. Triple
dives are mostly cut off though, leaving Austin as the only
part of his team standing. Back in and a full nelson slam
plants Austin for two, followed by Lee’s basement dropkick
between the shoulders.

Igwe kicks Austin in the head for two and we hit the abdominal



stretch. That’s broken up and Lee gets over for the Rascalz to
come in and clean house. Everything breaks down and DuPont’s
stomp to Miguel’s head gets two. Austin and Wentz kick away at
Lee from the apron, allowing Miguel to hit a sliding DDT. Back
in and Lee is left all alone so he yells a lot, only to get
taken down with a Lightning Spiral/Fold combination. Wentz
hits a Spiral Tap for the pin on Lee at 9:53.

Rating: B-. The lucha rules kind of hurt things here, as it
was little more than just having people running in and doing
things. It did feel like the end of the feud though, with
Wentz getting his revenge on Lee. It was a fun match, which
tends to be the case with Austin and the Rascalz.

Steve Maclin is ready to take out Frankie Kazarian.

Frankie Kazarian vs. Steve Maclin

Eric Young is on commentary. Maclin takes Kazarian into the
corner to start and hits some clotheslines to the back but
gets knocked down in a hurry. Kazarian hits a springboard
spinning legdrop and grabs a suplex for two. After a quick
Shawn Michaels pose from Kazarian, Maclin is back up with some
more clotheslines and an Angle Slam. The running shoulder in
the corner has Kazarian in more trouble so he snaps the throat
over the top rope to get out of said trouble.

Kazarian pulls on something like a cross armbreaker but can’t
hit  the  Fade  To  Black.  The  chickenwing  is  broken  up  and
Maclin’s running knee gets two. Now the chickenwing goes on,
even with Kazarian falling out to the floor without letting go
(that’s a heck of a trick). Since submissions don’t count on
the floor, Kazarian lets go, allowing Young to sneak in a
brass knuckles shot. Maclin, who didn’t see it, grabs a quick
KIA for the pin at 8:50.

Rating: C+. This was something that could have been on any
given Impact, as it was more about the Young involvement than
anything else. The ending should be a way to see if Maclin



wants to join him in what is likely the dark side, though
that’s only so interesting. It would also be nice to have
Kazarian lose the stupid trophy title shot already, but we
could still be months away.

Spitfire is ready to get rid of By Elegance for good.

Knockouts  Tag  Team  Titles:  Ash  By  Elegance/Heather  By
Elegance/Personal  Concierge  vs.  Spitfire

Spitfire is defending in a handicap match and they get the
Personal Concierge if they win. The Concierge introduces By
Elegance and then disrobes, which has commentary, uh, unhappy.
Luna takes Ash down into an armbar to start but Heather comes
in to crank on the arm for a change. The Concierge goes to
the…bottom rope for an ax handle before handing it back to
Heather,  who  is  quickly  put  down.  Threat  comes  in  for  a
basement  crossbody,  followed  by  a  suplex/clothesline
combination  for  two.

Ash offers a distraction though and Heather takes over inside.
The Concierge adds some stomps, then stops to dance, meaning
Ash has to come in for a save. A catapult into a Codebreaker
gets two and we hit the chinlock on Threat. As usual, that’s
broken up and the tag brings in Luna to clean house. By
Elegance is sent outside for a big dive, leaving Heather to
get caught with a helicopter bomb, with the Concierge having
to make the save. The Pressure Drop hits the Concierge but
Threat gets caught in an assisted top rope double stomp for
the titles at 9:12.

Rating: C+. By Elegance had to win the titles at some point if
they wanted to have any kind of a future. At the end of the
day, Ash has been here for a bit but hadn’t won anything of
note coming in. You can present has as a star all you want,
but it doesn’t matter without getting some kind of a prize.
That is what she pulled off here and it was fairly long
overdue. The feud needs to end already, but it’s not like



there are many other teams to come after the belts.

Post match the lights go out and NXT’s Meta Four show up for
your next crossover title feud.

We recap Mustafa Ali vs. Mike Santana, which is built around
the idea of Ali wanting to make TNA better, which means a lack
of Santana, who is a recovering addict. Santana wants to prove
himself, while Ali wants to prove that Santana can’t handle
the pressure. In other words, it’s JBL vs. Eddie Guerrero,
which has made a good story, albeit a familiar one.

Mike Santana vs. Mustafa Ali

Ali  has  his  cabinet  with  him  and  a  local  sportscaster
introduces Santana. Just in case you didn’t get the story they
were redoing, Santana drives a car into the arena. Santana
scares Ali to the floor to start before catching him with a
powerslam. Two Amigos connect but Santana cuts off the third
with a small package.

Back up and Santana hits another suplex to send Ali outside
for a needed breather. Ali fights up and goes after the arm,
including  a  450  from  the  top  onto  the  arm,  with  Santana
standing, on the floor. Back in and a rollup, with feet on the
ropes, gets two and the referee is not pleased. The rolling
neckbreaker gets two more and Ali stays on the arm with a
crossface.

That’s broken up and Ali sends him to the floor, where Santana
cuts off a dive with a cutter. Back in again and Ali lifts him
up for a German suplex and a tornado DDT, only to miss the
450. Santana’s rolling cutter gets two and the frog splash
gets the same (with a BIG reaction from the crowd). Spin The
block connects but the arm gives out, allowing Ali to go up.
Santana pulls him out of the air with a powerbomb but the Good
Hands get up for a distraction. Ali rolls him up and grabs the
rope for the pin at 13:12.



Rating: B. this was the match I was looking forward to the
most coming in and they didn’t disappoint, with both guys
working hard and telling a story. Ali is the more polished
wrestler of the two and better with the technical side of
things,  while  Santana  is  more  about  powering  through  and
hitting his big moves. That allowed Ali to pick him apart but
then when he couldn’t handle Santana, he cheated in the end,
which will allow him to brag about his amazing skill. Heck of
a story told and a very good match at the same time.

Post match Ali leaves a drink for Santana.

We recap Masha Slamovich defending the Knockouts Title against
Cora Jade from NXT. Jade showed up and decided she wanted a
title so she went after Slamovich, setting up the title match.

Knockouts Title: Masha Slamovich vs. Cora Jade

Jade is challenging and Arianna Grace is on commentary. Jade
jumps her to start and is quickly clotheslined down for a kick
to the chest. The chase doesn’t go well for Jade but she gets
in a cheap shot for a needed breather. A quick stomp to the
back gives Jade two and she pulls Slamovich down by the hair
for the same.

Back up and Slamovich hits a rolling kick to the face for two
of her own but Jade is back up with a knee to the face. A
Canadian Destroyer on the apron connects but Slamovich is down
on the floor. Back in and Jaded connects for two, leaving Jade
rather frustrated. Jade strikes away but walks into a kick to
the face. The Requiem retains the title at 9:24.

Rating: C+. As was the case with Blanchard vs. Lee, there was
only so much drama to be had here. Slamovich is the monster
champion who can smash through just about anyone in front of
her. Jade has gotten better, but she isn’t on Slamovich’s
level and that isn’t going to change anytime soon. Jade got in
some stuff here, but Slamovich wasn’t in much danger.



We look at Oba Femi defeating Moose to retain the NXT Title
this week on NXT.

We recap Moose facing Jeff Hardy for the X-Division Title in a
ladder  match.  Hardy  has  pinned  Moose  a  few  times  in  tag
matches so now we’re doing the ladder match thing.

X-Division Title: Jeff Hardy vs. Moose

Moose, with Alisha Edwards, is defending in a ladder match.
They stare each other down to start before going straight to
the floor to grab the ladders. Hardy knocks him to the floor
and hits a clothesline off the apron but the Twist Of Fate is
shoved into the steps. Moose bridges a ladder between a chair
and the apron but Hardy fights up and pulls out the painted
ladder.

The climb takes too long though and Moose hits a powerbomb
before  bridging  a  ladder  into  the  bigger  one.  Hardy  gets
powerbombed onto the bridge ladder, landing so hard that a
rung on the bigger ladder is broken. Back up and Moose grabs a
table, only to get pulled onto the bridged ladder for a Twist
Of Fate down to the mat. Moose is able to get up and throws
the ladders out (with one hitting a camera) before hitting a
heck of a spear.

Hardy is fine enough to hit a backdrop onto the bridged ladder
at ringside before grabbing another table. The Swanton sends
Moose through that table so Alisha has to make a save. That
earns her a Twisting Stunner but Moose spears Hardy through a
table. That’s enough for Moose to retain the title at 16:54.

Rating: B-. Commentary summed up the issues at the beginning
of this match: Moose was in his first ever ladder match while
Jeff was in his thirty ninth. That kind of takes away the
impact, as Jeff has literally done this dozens of times. What
we got was indeed good as they beat each other up, though I
never quite bought that Jeff was going to win. I get why they
had the match though and it did feel interesting, at least



most of the time.

Mike Santana rants to Santino Marella about what happened and
gets a rematch on Impact.

Earlier this week, the city declared it TNA Wrestling Day in
El Paso. That’s cool.

The cage is being set up (the arena isn’t big enough to have
it  hanging)  so  here  is  First  Class  for  their  Penthouse.
They’re  introducing  their  First  Class  Records  label  and
consider allowing the fans to audition but then mock the idea
of the fans having talent. The Aztec Warriors come out to
protest and the brawl is nearly on but referees break it up.

We recap the main event. The System and the Colons have been
annoying the resident good guys so it’s time to do this in a
cage.

JDC/Brian  Myers/Eddie  Edwards/Orlando  Colon/Eddie  Colon  vs.
Joe Hendry/Matt Hardy/Nic Nemeth/Elijah/Leon Slater

This is unofficially Lethal Lockdown, meaning two competitors
start for two minutes. Then a member of the villains (who won
the advantage on Impact) gets a 2-1 advantage for two minutes.
The good guys then get to even it up and after that, the entry
intervals drop down to one minute. When everyone is in, first
pin or submission wins. Edwards and Elijah start things off,
with the latter coming in on a horse because reasons.

After a song mocking the System and the Colons, Elijah gets
inside and we’re ready to go. Elijah starts fast and works on
the arm, setting up an Old School. A big boot drops Edwards
again and he gets sent into the cage as Myers is in for the
advantage. The System Overload connects but Nic Nemeth is in
to even things up. Nemeth hits a neckbreaker/DDT combination
and it’s already Orlando Colon coming in to go up 3-2.

The rapid fire entrances continue with Leon Slater coming in



as these intervals are too long to really work. Slater stomps
away until Eddie Colon is in to cut him off as well. Matt
Hardy is in as well for the Side Effect and rams Orlando into
the buckle. JDC gives the villains their final advantage and
some chairs are thrown in to keep up the beating. Joe Hendry
is in last to complete the field and the bell rings, which I
hope isn’t considered the official start to the match.

Hendry starts firing off fall away slams, including a super
version to Myers. Back up and Myers hits Hendry low to cut him
off and Edwards’ Blue Thunder Bomb gets two on Nemeth. Slater
is sat on top of the cage but crotches JDC and Myers, meaning
it’s a Swanton 450 from the top of the cage onto a pile. Cue
Ryan Nemeth as we hit the parade of finishers. Hendry grabs
one of the chairs and a Twist Of Fate with the chair around
JDC’s neck lets Hardy gets the pin at 17:05.

Rating: C. Yeah this didn’t really work, as it felt like they
were scrambling to get the match in as fast as they could.
That only got them so far, as the short entrances completely
destroyed the intrigue of the match. Someone would get in, hit
one or two things and then someone else would come in to reset
the whole deal. It didn’t make for a good main event, as this
needed way more time, and probably two less people, to really
work.

Post match most of the team leaves but Ryan gets in and locks
the door. That’s enough for Nic to jump Hardy (the camera
mostly misses it) and the beating is on. The rest of the team
is held off with a chair and Hardy is busted open. The beating
continues to end the show. The Nemeths vs. the Hardys is
certainly a choice for a title feud.

Overall Rating: B-. This was a back and forth show, as there
were some good things on here that had me interested in what
they were doing, but then they did some things that simply
weren’t very interesting. The top two matches were only so
good and the ending was more of an “eh, ok I guess” than



anything else. Things should get to pick up a bit with a fresh
top  heel,  but  they  need  something  else  for  Hendry  to  do
already, as he’s just kind of floating around despite being
World Champion.

Results
First Class b. Aztec Warriors – Running Sliced Bread to Kid
Mance Warner b. Sami Callihan – Running knee
Tessa Blanchard b. Lei Ying Lee – Magnum
Ace  Austin/Rascalz  b.  Wes  Lee/Tyson  DuPont/Tyriek  Igwe  –
Spiral Tap to Lee
Steve Maclin b. Frankie Kazarian – KIA
Ash  By  Elegance/Heather  By  Elegance/Personal  Concierge  b.
Spitfire – Assisted top rope double stomp to Threat
Mustafa Ali b. Mike Santana – Rollup while grabbing the rope
Masha Slamovich b. Cora Jade – Requiem
Moose b. Jeff Hardy – Moose pulled down the title
Joe Hendry/Elijah/Matt Hardy/Leon Slater/Nic Nemeth b. Orlando
Colon/Eddie  Colon/Brian  Myers/JDC/Eddie  Edwards  –  Twist  Of
Fate with a chair to JDC

 

 

Remember to follow me on Twitter @kbreviews and head over to
my Amazon author page with 30 different cheap wrestling books
at:

http://www.amazon.com/Thomas-Hall/e/B00E6282W6
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Impact Wrestling – March 13,
2025: This Is Looking Big
Impact Wrestling
Date: March 13, 2025
Location: Full Sail University, Winter Park, Florida
Commentators: Tom Hannifan, Matthew Rehwoldt

It’s the last show before Sacrifice and the show is mostly set
up.  There  is  still  the  chance  that  we  are  going  to  see
something new added, though there is only so much time left to
fill in. The big match at Sacrifice seems to be the big team
cage match so we’ll probably hear a lot about that here. Let’s
get to it.

Here are last week’s results if you need a recap.

Opening recap.

Eddie Edwards vs. Leon Slater

Alisha Edwards is here with Eddie and the winner’s team gets
the advantage in the cage match, which sounds a lot more like
Lethal Lockdown. Eddie jumps him to start but Slater hammers
away  in  the  corner.  A  running  hurricanrana  sends  Eddie
outside, where he avoids a dive and hits a big chop. Slater
uses the steps to snap off another hurricanrana but Eddie
snaps his throat across the top rope.

Eddie sends him hard into the steps and then sends the banged
up arm into the corner for two. The armbar doesn’t last long
so Eddie snaps off an overhead belly to belly for two more.
Eddie cranks on the arm again and grabs another armbar, at
least until Slater kicks him in the face to escape. A high
crossbody gives Slater two but Eddie catches a flip with a
Blue Thunder Bomb for two. Slater kicks him down but misses
the Swanton 450. Eddie sends him into the post and adds the
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Boston Knee Party for the win at 9:42.

Rating: C+. The villain winning this is the only thing that
makes sense and as good as Slater has been, there is nothing
wrong  with  him  losing  to  a  former  multiple  time  World
Champion. Eddie had to win to give his team the advantage so
they weren’t going in any weird direction here. The match was
fine enough, but the result making sense is what matters most.

Sami Callihan is ready to take out Mance Warner, who comes in
(with Steph de Lander) to say Sami doesn’t have the guts to
hit him now (which he isn’t allowed to do). Trash talking
ensues.

Wes Lee vs. Laredo Kid

Kid twists the arm to start and sends Lee outside, where a
baseball slide misses. Instead Kid is back up with an Asai
moonsault, followed by a crossbody for two back inside. Lee is
right back with a superkick and a bunch of stomping, setting
up a brainbuster for two. That lets Lee crank on the arm (it
must be required around here) until Lee is up for the slugout.
Kid knocks him down and hits a pair of moonsaults for two. A
hurricanrana gets the same so Lee belly to back suplexes him
into the Cardiac Kick for the pin at 7:19.

Rating: C+. Lee gets to win something around here over a
talented star, even if Kid has only done so much around here.
It helps that Lee is someone who has done enough around here
before so it isn’t the biggest stretch. Not a bad match at
all, but Kid losing time after time has taken away a lot of
his value.

Post match the Rascalz and Ace Austin come out to say they’re
coming for Wes Lee, Tyriek Igwe and Tyson DuPont.

By  Elegance  yells  at  Santino  Marella  over  how  they  were
treated  by  Spitfire.  Marella  gives  them  one  more  title
shot….but with the Personal Concierge wrestling as well, to



make it a handicap match. The Concierge panicking is rather
amusing.

Rosemary vs. Xia Brookside

Brookside strikes away to start but gets taken down with a
choke, allowing Rosemary to hammer away (and scream a lot).
The chinlock is broken up but Rosemary is right back with the
Upside Down. Rosemary pulls out a chain but Brookside takes it
away, only to get misted for the DQ at 5:25.

Rating: C. This didn’t have the time to go very far and I’m a
bit confused about what it is supposed to do. Rosemary was
being hyped up as wanting to get back into the Knockouts Title
scene but she just attacked Brookside when she was already
winning a match. Odds are this gets a rematch, and I could go
with either of these two moving up the standings a bit.

Steve Maclin is writing in a notebook and drinking when Eric
Young shows up to drink with him. Maclin doesn’t want to hear
from him and leaves.

JDC vs. Cody Deaner

Deaner talks about how he didn’t think he would be here just a
year ago but now he is letting the fans decide for him and
that has changed his life. JDC offers to let him have his
countout loss but Deaner listens to the fans and hammers away
to start fast. That’s broken up with some right hands from
JDC, who gets caught with an atomic drop. The big right hand
gives Deaner two but JDC pokes him in the eye. The Falcon
Arrow finished Deaner at 1:56.

Tessa Blanchard/Cora Jade vs. Lei Ying Lee/Masha Slamovich

Arianna  Grace  is  on  commentary.  Jade  tags  out  and  lets
Blanchard start with Slamovich, who drops her with some early
clotheslines.  Lee  comes  in  and  flips  over  Jade  before
hammering away in the corner. Blanchard offers a distraction



though and Jade gets to choke away on the ropes. A basement
dropkick gets two on Lee and Blanchard hits a rather hard
running slap in the corner.

Jade’s chinlock is broken up and they collide for a double
down. Slamovich comes back in to clean house as everything
breaks down. Magnum hits Lee but Slamovich drops Blanchard.
Lee hits a running knee off the apron to drop Jade before
coming back in for Thunderstruck to send Blanchard outside.
Jade hits Slamovich with the belt though and the Buzzsaw gives
Blanchard the pin at 8:44.

Rating: B-. While Sacrifice is tomorrow, this feels like a way
to get things ready for whatever the next major pay per view
is going to be. Like her or not, Blanchard is an absolute star
and putting her in the Knockouts Title picture immediately is
not a stretch. I could go for seeing the match and this very
well may have helped set it up.

We get a sitdown interview between Mike Santana and Mustafa
Ali, the latter of whom shows up late with his cabinet. Ali
says he respects Santana but they need to think about the
bigger picture, which is TNA. He is here to knock down walls
and can handle the pressure, unlike Santana. That doesn’t work
for Santana, who has carried the pressure since he got here.

Ali shrugs that off and says Santana would crack under the
pressure because he’s an addict. Santana: “Ali, you’re full of
s***.” Santana is an addict but he’s an addict to the people.
Ali can talk all the garbage that he wants, but at Sacrifice,
his hands better cash those checks. Ali whips out a bottle of
alcohol and asks Santana to take one sip and let everyone
down. He brings up Santana’s daughter, which brings Santana
out of his chair.

The cabinet beats Santana down and Ali leaves him a drink for
when he wakes up. I liked this a bit better than the original
with JBL and Eddie Guerrero, even if it’s almost the exact



same story. That being said, this feud has been great for
Santana (urine test gag aside), as he has looked like a star.

Sacrifice rundown.

Frankie Kazarian comes out for commentary on the main event
and  is  told  he’s  facing  Steve  Maclin  at  Sacrifice.  This
doesn’t go well.

Here is Joe Hendry to defend the World Title against a mystery
challenger.  Santino  Marella  comes  out  to  introduce….Ryan
Nemeth, who announces that his big brother is returning at
Sacrifice.  He’ll  be  taking  Nic’s  contractually  obligated
rematch.

TNA World Title: Joe Hendry vs. Ryan Nemeth

Hendry is defending and retains with the Standing Ovation at
17 seconds, a good chunk of which was him holding Nemeth in
the air.

That’s not what Santino had in mind, so here is the other
challenger.

TNA World Title: Joe Hendry vs. Hammerstone

Hendry is defending and Hammerstone is even bigger than he was
before. Hammerstone powers him into the corner to start before
they chop it out. A jumping forearm staggers Hammerstone but
he sends Hendry shoulder first into the post. Hendry fights up
but gets dropped onto the apron as we take a break.

Back with Hendry fighting out of a neck crank but getting
planted with a spinebuster for two. Another slugout goes a bit
better for Hendry and he muscles Hammerstone up with a suplex.
There’s the fall away slam to Hammerstone but the Standing
Ovation is blocked. Hammerstone hits a powerslam for two and a
German suplex into a powerbomb gets the same. A not great
Boston crab sends Hendry over to the ropes (Kazarian finds
this cheap.) and he’s back up with a German suplex. Now the



Standing Ovation can retain the title at 15:29.

Rating: C+. This was a perfectly fine match and a way to get
the champ in the ring. That being said, Hammerstone has gotten
even bigger and it made him look almost goofy in a way. It
doesn’t help that he has never really won much of anything in
TNA, at least not in a good while, but at the moment he is
little more than an intimidating looking star who gets beaten
almost every time.

Post match the System and the Colons come in for the beatdown
but Hendry’s teammates at Sacrifice run in for the big brawl
to end the show.

Overall Rating: C+. The wrestling wasn’t the best here, but
what mattered was helping to build up Sacrifice. That show is
looking like one of the biggest non-major pay per views that
TNA has presented in a long time with a ladder match and
Lethal Lockdown, plus one heck of a grudge match between Mike
Santana and Mustafa Ali. There is a lot of potential on that
show  and  while  this  week  didn’t  really  make  me  more
interested, it kept things going well enough on the way to El
Paso.

Results
Eddie Edwards b. Leon Slater – Boston Knee Party
Wes Lee b. Laredo Kid – Cardiac Kick
JDC b. Cody Deaner – Falcon Arrow
Tessa Blanchard/Cora Jade b. Lei Ying Lee/Masha Slamovich –
Buzzsaw DDT to Slamovich
Joe Hendry b. Ryan Nemeth – Standing Ovation
Joe Hendry b. Hammerstone – Standing Ovation

 

 

Remember to follow me on Twitter @kbreviews and head over to
my Amazon author page with 30 different cheap wrestling books



at:

http://www.amazon.com/Thomas-Hall/e/B00E6282W6

 

Impact Wrestling – March 6,
2025: Showdown Imminent
Impact Wrestling
Date: March 6, 2025
Location: Full Sail University, Winter Park, Florida
Commentators: Matthew Rehwoldt, Tom Hannifan

We’re coming up on Sacrifice and perhaps the biggest story is
the invasion/crossover from NXT. There are a variety of stars
coming in from the other promotion and getting involved in
some high profile stories around here. That should make for
some interesting situations and more of them can take place
this week. Let’s get to it.

Here are last week’s results if you need a recap.

Opening recap, including some clips of TNA stars in NXT.

Elijah vs. Brian Myers

Alisha Edwards is here with Myers. Elijah jumps him to start
and they go to the floor in a hurry. Some rams into the apron
have Myers in more trouble and a running hip attack makes it
even worse. Alisha’s distraction lets Myers grab a belly to
back suplex though and she gets in a neck snap across the
middle rope too. The chinlock is broken up rather quickly and
Elijah hits a running knee. The implant DDT gives Myers two
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more so here is Eddie Edwards for a distraction. Elijah sends
them  together  though  and  grabs  the  Highwayman’s  Farewell
(Tombstone) for the pin at 5:46.

Rating: C+. Myers is a great choice for someone to make Elijah
look good since Elijah is still new around here. That is what
we had here, as Elijah is already looking like a player. I’m
not sure how far he is going to go, but at least he is off to
a nice start by surviving three members of the System at once.

Post match the System comes in for the beatdown but Joe Hendry
makes the save with his guitar.

Ace Austin and the Rascalz are ready for the Northern Armory
tonight. They might not have the best history but their future
is looking good.

It’s  time  for  the  First  Class  Penthouse  and  they  have  a
special guest in the prizefighter: KO! As in KC Navarro! Cue
Steve Maclin to tell them to shut up, with AJ Francis saying
they can fight in thirty minutes.

Savannah Evans vs. Xia Brookside

Brookside strikes away to start and gets nowhere, instead
getting smart by kicking out the leg. Rosemary is watching
from the rafters as Evans takes over. Brookside gets sent hard
into  the  corner  and  the  chinlock  goes  on.  Back  up  and
Brookside  sends  her  into  the  corner,  setting  up  a  high
crossbody for two. Evans misses a charge into the corner and
bangs up her knee, which has Brookside talking to the referee.
The distraction lets Evans hit a hard clothesline to the back
of the head for the pin at 5:15.

Rating: C. Evans is a powerhouse but she’s not a particularly
interesting powerhouse. She’s just kind of there and there
isn’t much for her to do at the moment so soon after losing to
Masha Slamovich. Brookside is rather perky and can do some
nice things in the ring, but it isn’t going to matter if she



keeps losing like this.

Spitfire has given By Elegance a makeover, which isn’t to
their liking. Don’t worry though as Spitfire has the perfect
travel  meals  for  them,  which  doesn’t  sit  well  with  By
Elegance. The Personal Concierge watching from the distance in
tears is a great touch.

John Skyler vs. Mike Santana

Jason Hotch is here with Skyler, who says he is here on behalf
of Mustafa Ali. Skyler hammers away to start but is quickly
caught in Three Amigos. A Cannonball into a sitout powerbomb
finishes for Santana at 1:31.

Post match Hotch tries to come in but gets caught with Spin
The Block. Mustafa Ali pops up on screen and says that Santana
has been randomly selected for a urine test. I think you know
where this one is going.

AJ Francis vs. Steve Maclin

KC Navarro is here with Francis. Maclin wastes no time by
hammering away in the corner but Francis is too big for the
Angle Slam. Instead Maclin goes up but Navarro’s distraction
lets Francis slam him off the top. A running knee in the
corner rocks Maclin again, only for him to tie Francis in the
Tree Of Woe. The running spear gets two, as does Francis’
spear. Cue the Northern Armory as Maclin sends him outside for
a  Scud.  Back  in  and  Navarro  offers  another  distraction,
allowing Francis to hit a rather big Down Payment for the win
at 4:13.

Rating: C. Well they certainly didn’t have Maclin go down
easily as it took four people to put him away. That’s what it
should be with Maclin against someone on Francis’ level and it
made for a good enough story. I’m not sure what First Class is
doing, but Eric Young and company against Maclin is only so
interesting.



Earlier this week, Ryan Nemeth said he was going to be on Joe
Hendry’s team at Sacrifice but Matt Hardy called Nic Nemeth to
say not so fast. Ryan got annoyed and left.

Steve Maclin yells at Eric Young, who says they’re doing this
for Maclin. Good grief enough of this Eric Young philosophical
stuff. Maclin storms off and runs into Frankie Kazarian, who
is enjoying what is happening to Maclin lately.

We look at the Hardys vs. Fraxiom being set up on NXT for NXT.

Also on NXT, Moose said his match with Oba Femi next week at
NXT will be the biggest match of his career.

Here is NXT Champion Oba Femi for a face to face chat with
Moose, with the System and a bunch of security. Femi wants to
know what is up with the security, but he also wonders why
Moose waited so long to come see him. Moose says he was just
waiting for the right time to cross the line. Femi praises
Moose, who agrees with what Femi says. Femi is ready to fight
so JDC tells the security that the first person to jump Femi
is in the System. The entire team jumps him at once so Femi
clears them out, only to get speared by Moose. This is going
to be two big men hitting each other really hard and it should
be a great time.

Fraxiom is ready to prove themselves to the Hardys.

Northern Armory vs. Ace Austin/Rascalz

Austin takes Icarus down to start and hits a quick spinning
middle rope crossbody for an early two. Williams comes in as
commentary recaps how the Northern Armory got here. Miguel
comes in and the Rascalz hit stereo suicide dives but Icarus
grabs Wentz’s leg, allowing Young to get in a cheap shot.
Wentz fights up but his partners are pulled to the floor to
keep him in trouble.

As you might have expected, the comeback doesn’t take long and



it’s back to Austin to pick up the pace. Young slams Austin
down but misses a moonsault (because Eric Young can now do
moonsaults), allowing Miguel to come in and clean house. The
Rascalz  start  using  some  Motor  City  Machine  Guns  double
teaming until Young manages a Death Valley Driver. Cue Wes Lee
and company for a distraction though, allowing Young to hit a
piledriver on Wentz for the pin at 9:46.

Rating: B-. Perfectly fine six man tag here with the Northern
Armory getting built up a bit with Young vs. Steve Maclin
likely on the horizon. The match was mostly action based and
the interference at the end made sense and protected the good
guys in the loss. That’s a nice way to go and it’s nice to see
a perfectly well put together match like this one.

Mike Santana yells at Santino Marella about having to take a
urine test. At the same time, Tasha Steelz yells about Mustafa
Ali’s coffee not being right. The payoff here is so obvious
that Santana smiles at the camera.

Spitfire tortures By Elegance in a training session but the
Personal Concierge, disguised as a janitor, makes the save.

Here is Masha Slamovich for a chat. She’s ready to go to war
with Cora Jade at Sacrifice so cue Jade to say she’ll win.
Slamovich  mocks  her  but  here  is  Tessa  Blanchard  to  jump
Slamovich from behind. Lei Ying Lee makes the save.

Mustafa  Ali  is  told  that  Mike  Santana  passed  his  drug
test….but  his  coffee  is  terrible.  Comedy  ensues.

Ryan  Nemeth  says  that  Nic  Nemeth  will  still  be  back  at
Sacrifice.

Here’s what’s coming next week.

Hardys vs. Colons

Non-title. Matt backs Orlando into the corner to start and
works on the arm before it’s already off to Jeff. We take an



early break and come back with Matt missing a charge into the
corner. Orlando comes back in and drops Matt for two, setting
up a legsweep for two. Eddie works on the arm but gets sent
into the corner, allowing the tag off to Jeff. Everything
breaks down and the Plot Twist connects…but the System runs in
to jump the Hardys for the DQ at 4:49.

Rating: C. There wasn’t much to this one as it was more about
the angle at the end rather than the match. That’s a fine way
to go, as the ten man tag very well might be headlining
Sacrifice at this rate. At the same time, the Colons are the
latest definition of “I guess they’re here too”, which isn’t
exactly glowing praise. There isn’t much for them to do other
than put over better teams, but it’s also not exactly fun to
see them show up.

Post match the beatdown is on but Elijah, Joe Hendry and Leon
Slater make the save. Santino Marella comes out to make the
ten man tag match a cage match as well. That’s going to be
crowded.

Overall Rating: C+. This felt like a bit of a step back from
recent weeks without much worth seeing. The best match was
just  pretty  good  and  the  Santana/Ali  angle  felt  like  bad
comedy with a payoff so obvious that they were practically
winking at the camera. They did add some stuff to the pay per
view and built things up a bit, but it’s not a show you need
to see in the slightest.

Results
Elijah b. Brian Myers – Highwayman’s Farewell
Savannah Evans b. Xia Brookside – Clothesline to the back of
the head
Mike Santana b. John Skyler – Sitout powerbomb
AJ Francis b. Steve Maclin – Down Payment
Northern Armory b. Ace Austin/Rascalz – Piledriver to Wentz
Hardys b. Colons via DQ when the System interfered



 

 

Remember to follow me on Twitter @kbreviews and head over to
my Amazon author page with 30 different cheap wrestling books
at:

http://www.amazon.com/Thomas-Hall/e/B00E6282W6

 

Impact  Wrestling  –  February
27, 2025: Come On In
Impact Wrestling
Date: February 27, 2025
Location: Full Sail University, Winter Park, Florida
Commentators: Tom Hannifan, Matthew Rehwoldt

After not doing much to get ready for Sacrifice, things have
gotten rather interesting in a hurry, with multiple matches
being set up at once. That’s on top of the upcoming NXT vs.
TNA matches at NXT Roadblock next month. We could be in for
some big stuff in a hurry here so let’s get to it.

Here are last week’s results if you need a recap.

Opening recap.

Opening sequence.

Here is the System to get things going. They brag about their
success last week, with JDC bragging about running over Leon
Slater. The fans tell Moose that Oba Femi is going to run him

http://www.amazon.com/Thomas-Hall/e/B00E6282W6
https://kbwrestlingreviews.com/2025/03/03/impact-wrestling-february-27-2025-come-on-in/
https://kbwrestlingreviews.com/2025/03/03/impact-wrestling-february-27-2025-come-on-in/
https://kbwrestlingreviews.com/2025/02/26/impact-wrestling-february-20-2025-three-in/


over so Moose wants Femi to get in this ring tonight. At the
same time, Moose has been pinned by Jeff Hardy twice in a row
now, so Moose is ready to take him out. Brian Myers thinks the
Colons might be System material so here are said Colons to
interrupt. They respect the System and think fighting on their
side is a good idea. Fist bumping ensues.

Spitfire is ready to beat By Elegance and turn then into their
personal concierges.

The System has to be separated from Leon Slater/the Hardys.

Mike Santana vs. Oro Mensah

Mensah is something of a high flier from NXT. They fight over
wrist control to start until Santana takes over in a slugout.
Mensah is back with a tornado DDT over the top rope into a
springboard kick to the chest. Santana hits some running chops
into a backflip into a cutter for two but Mensah rolls a kick
to the head for the same. Mensah tries it again but gets
reversed  into  a  buckle  bomb.  Spin  The  Block  finishes  for
Santana at 5:01.

Rating:  C.  This  was  a  nice  showcase  for  Santana,  who  is
gearing  up  for  his  big  match  with  Mustafa  Ali.  That  is
probably going to be a heck of a showdown when it happens and
TNA has done a very good job of making him feel like a star.
What matters the most is keeping these new names strong and
Santana is doing rather well.

Post match a video plays from Mustafa Ali and his cabinet,
talking about how Santana (who has been sober for two years)
is off the wagon. Santana does not care for this.

Post break Santana goes looking for Ali but can only find the
cabinet.

Tessa Blanchard vs. Kelsey Heather

Tessa strikes away in the corner to start and hits a quick



basement dropkick. A running slap annoys Heather to the point
where she grabs some rollups for a near fall each. Tessa
shrugs that off and grabs a cutter, setting up the Buzzsaw DDT
for the win at 2:33. As usual, Tessa has very few issues
between the bells.

Cora Jade jumps Masha Slamovich in the back.

Elijah and Joe Hendry had a good time last week but Hendry is
expecting Elijah to turn on him. That calms down a bit but
here is the System to interrupt. Then they leave without doing
much.

KC Navarro vs. Steve Maclin

AJ Francis is here too. Maclin wastes no time in countering a
hurricanrana  into  a  powerbomb,  followed  by  a  basement
clothesline for two. Navarro sends him outside where Francis
gets in a cheap shot, setting up a running double stomp for
two more. We hit the chinlock but Maclin isn’t having that and
strikes away as the Northern Armory is out to watch. Navarro
uses the distraction to hit something like a 619, only to miss
a frog splash. Maclin plants him face first, setting up KIA
for the pin at 6:39.

Rating: C+. This was just a step above the opener in a very
similar vein, as Maclin is on his way to a big match against
Eric Young. Navarro is a bit better competition for him and
Maclin looked good in his victory. I’m still not sold on Young
as some big villain but TNA seems to love it for reasons I do
not grasp.

Tessa Blanchard argues with Lei Ying Lee in the back, with
Santino  Marella  coming  in  to  make  the  match  official  for
Sacrifice.

Knockouts Tag Team Titles: Ash by Elegance/Heather By Elegance
vs. Spitfire



Spitfire is defending and the losers are the winner’s Personal
Concierges for a day. Ash and Jody lock up to start and
exchange muscle flexes. Jody takes her to the mat and hits
some corner clotheslines before handing it off to Luna. A slam
puts  Jody  onto  Ash  for  two  but  the  Concierge  offers  a
distraction, allowing the villains to take over on the corner.

That’s broken up and Luna comes back in for a powerbomb to
Heather  but  she’s  taken  into  the  corner  as  well.  A
Backstabber/top rope double stomp combination gets two on Luna
but she easily gets over for the tag to Jody. Something like a
powerbomb gets two on Heather and it’s the Pressure Drop to
retain the titles at 8:11.

Rating: C+. Good stuff here with the right result. The whole
point is to have the stuck up villains get what is coming to
them, which is what Spitfire will be doing. The match was
acceptable as well, as tends to be the case when these teams
are together. Just find something else for them to do once
this is over though, as this should be the blowoff or close to
it.

Post break, Spitfire is already having By Elegance do their
laundry. The Personal Concierge is crushed.

Sami Callihan vs. Mance Warner

Callihan Stunners him to the floor and uses a chair for the DQ
at 29 seconds.

Post match the brawl is on but security breaks it up. Santino
Marella comes out to make a street fight at Sacrifice. Makes
as much sense as anything.

Frankie Kazarian vs. Ace Austin

NXT’s  Wes  Lee,  with  Tyriek  Igwe  and  Tyson  DuPont,  is  on
commentary. Austin grabs a quick rollup to start and hits a
dropkick  to  send  Kazarian  into  the  corner.  Back  up  and



Kazarian sends him to the apron for the slingshot Fameasser to
take over. The springboard spinning legdrop gets two and they
fight over some backslides. Austin kicks him out to the floor
but  gets  caught  with  a  shot  to  the  face.  Lee  offers  a
distraction and the slingshot cutter gives Kazarian the pin at
5:56.

Rating: B-. They didn’t have much time here and it was more
about the interference than anything else, but what matters
the most is having a solid match between two good wrestlers.
That’s what we had here, which shouldn’t be a surprise given
who  was  out  there.  Kazarian  needs  to  cash  the  trophy  in
already, but that has to be dragged out for months instead.

Post match the beatdown is teased but the Rascalz make the
save.

Spitfire  torments  By  Elegance  with  some  dogs.  I  get  the
feeling I’ve missed something but Ash and Heather freaking out
is funny.

Ryan  Nemeth  brags  about  his  big  brother  returning  at
Sacrifice.

Here’s what’s coming next week.

We look at Moose beating Lexis King and the Hardys beating the
No Quarter Catch Crew on NXT.

System vs. Oba Femi/Hardys

Femi and Moose start things off but we’ll go with Edwards
instead. Femi runs both of them over and the villains are
cleared out as we take a break. Back with Poetry In Motion
hitting Edwards but Alisha offers a distraction so Moose can
get in a cheap shot. Jeff fights out of trouble and brings
Matt back in as everything breaks down.

The Side Effect hits Moose for two and the Plot Twist gets the
same on Edwards. Everything breaks down and the referee gets



bumped.  Femi  shrugs  off  Moose’s  pump  kick  and  hits  a
spinebuster but cue the Colons for a distraction. Myers gets
in a shot with a System ring though and Moose spears Matt for
the pin at 10:20.

Rating: C+. Pretty wild match here with Moose getting a win to
move  himself  back  into  a  better  place  after  some  recent
losses. There is almost no way this whole thing is over though
as this is a mixture of some of the bigger stories in TNA.
Throw in Joe Hendry and it could get even bigger.

Post  match  Joe  Hendry  and  Elijah  come  in  to  cut  off  a
beatdown. Santino Marella makes Jeff Hardy vs. Moose in a
ladder match for the X-Division Title, and a ten man tag with
Hendry/Matt/Elijah/Leon Slater/??? vs. the System. The first
is a pretty big match to just throw out there like that.

Overall Rating: B-. Nice show here as they advanced a bunch of
stories on their way to Sacrifice in a few weeks. Sacrifice is
turning into a big enough show despite the bigger sows coming
up  in  the  following  weeks.  The  second  round  of  the  NXT
crossovers have been far better and Femi alone has made the
show feel more important. Good effort this week, with the
bigger stuff getting closer.

Results
Mike Santana b. Oro Mensah – Spin The Block
Tessa Blanchard b. Kelsey Heather – Buzzsaw DDT
Steve Maclin b. KC Navarro – KIA
Spitfire b. Ash By Elegance/Heather By Elegance – Pressure
Drop to Heather
Mance Warner b. Sami Callihan when Callihan used a chair
Frankie Kazarian b. Ace Austin – Slingshot cutter
The System b. Oba Femi/Hardys – Spear to Matt

 

 



Remember to follow me on Twitter @kbreviews and head over to
my Amazon author page with 30 different cheap wrestling books
at:

http://www.amazon.com/Thomas-Hall/e/B00E6282W6

 

Impact  Wrestling  –  February
20, 2025: Three In
Impact Wrestling
Date: February 20, 2025
Location: Full Sail University, Winter Park, Florida
Commentators: Tom Hannifan, Matthew Rehwoldt

We’re closing in on Sacrifice and the card needs to start
coming together. The big story coming out of last week was the
last match for Josh Alexander, but it seems like we are going
to be seeing some stars from NXT showing up around here. Throw
in Tessa Blanchard wrestling this week and things should be
interesting enough as we are live this week. Let’s get to it.

Here are last week’s results if you need a recap.

Opening recap.

Opening sequence.

Here is World Champion Joe Hendry in the ring for his concert.
His first song is about being in the Royal Rumble and seeing
various WWE Superstars and if you don’t watch Impact, you
can’t see him. Cue the Colons (Eddie and Orlando, formerly
known as Epico and Primo) of all people to interrupt in their
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debut to suggest violence.

They go towards the ring but here is Elijah (formerly Elias)
with his own guitar to say he’s joining TNA as well. The fans
deem this awesome and Elijah says this place could use a colon
cleanse. Cue Santino Marella to make the tag match main event.
Works for Elijah, but he wants a concert right now. Elijah and
Hendry sing a little ditty and promise to raise some h***
tonight. They’re not major stars, but bringing in that much
fresh blood in a single segment is a good thing.

Leon Slater is ready for JDC in a no DQ match tonight.

The Colons say they targeted Joe Hendry because this place
needs them.

Tyriek Igwe/Tyson DuPont vs. Radicalz

Wes Lee (from NXT) and Ace Austin (not from NXT) are here too.
The Rascalz clear the ring at the bell and hit dives before
sending  DuPont  outside  again.  Igwe  manages  to  send  both
Rascalz to the floor to take over but Miguel kicks his way to
freedom. Wentz comes back in to clean house as everything
breaks down. A belly to back suplex/leg lariat combination
hits Austin for two with Miguel making a save. Miguel hits a
top rope Meteora to Igwe, setting up the Swanton for the pin
at 4:04.

Rating: C+. Power vs. speed here and as usual, it worked
rather well. It’s also nice to see an NXT team actually lose,
as TNA does not have the best record. Igwe and DuPont could
turn into something one day, but they have a lot of experience
to gain on the way there. Nice, fast paced way to start things
off here though and that’s a good choice.

Post match Lee issues the challenge for a six man tag at
Sacrifice and it seems to be on.

Here is First Class for the debut episode of the First Class



Penthouse.  We  meet  various  wrestling  podcasters  and  a
successful music producer and a rapper. With that out of the
way, we meet Noelle Foley and Frank The Clown, with KC Navarro
going live on some social media platform. AJ Francis rants
about how great he is and now he has his own Piper’s Pit. He
teases  AJ  Styles  as  his  first  guest  but  then
introduces…himself. And that’s that. This was a lot of talking
in a short amount of time.

Unbreakable is back on April 17.

Rosemary vs. Lei Ying Lee

Rosemary wastes no time in grabbing the Upside Down but Lee
kicks her away. Lee strikes away and hammers down right hands
in  the  corner.  An  airplane  spinning  slam  gets  two  and
Thunderstruck connects to give Lee the pin at 4:10. That’s a
surprise.

Rating: C. Well ok then. Rosemary losing a lot isn’t the
biggest surprise but seeing her lose to Lee is quite the
shocker. Lee hasn’t felt like a big deal in her time around
the company and I’m not exactly seeing this change her status.
What matters is that TNA is trying, though I’m not sure how
well it will go. They have to try though and this is certainly
a way to do just that.

Post match Rosemary mists her to send Lee crawling away.

Sami  Callihan  promises  to  find  Mance  Warner  and  Steph  de
Lander. Then he finds the two of them and the brawl is on.

Lei Ying Lee is getting checked on but Tessa Blanchard is
annoyed at not getting the medic’s attention.

Here is the Northern Armory, with Eric Young promising to
bring his cronies to the next level. Young is the lifeblood
and foundation of this company because no one has done what he
has done around here. Steve Maclin should be out here with him



but he doesn’t show up. Young gets it because Maclin doesn’t
trust him, but we’ll work on that. Young is going to get a
World Title feud out of this isn’t he?

Mike Santana is at a group therapy session but Mustafa Ali,
with his Secret Service, comes in to give the group a pep
talk. Santana is not impressed.

We  look  at  Moose  interrupting  NXT  Champion  Oba  Femi  and
challenging him on NXT. Later, Moose agreed to face Lexis King
for the NXT Heritage Cup next week.

JDC vs. Leon Slater

No DQ. Slater slugs away to start and kicks a chair out of his
hands.  The  chair  is  slammed  onto  JDC’s  fingers  and  it’s
already time for a table. Slater hits a big running flip dive
over the corner to take him out again but JDC gets in a whip
through a chair. We take a break and come back with JDC
unloading with a kendo stick.

Slater takes it away from him and slugs away as the fans
approve. Another table is loaded up on the floor but JDC
knocks him back inside. Slater puts him onto the table and
hits the Swanton 450 (that looked great) but here is the
System to put Slater through able table. JDC gets the pin at
11:30.

Rating: B-. Slater continues to showcase himself rather well
most of the time and that was the case here. They certainly
protected him in the end with the interference leading to his
loss so a rematch isn’t out of the cards. That Swanton 450 is
still great as you almost forget that he’s going to flip until
the  last  possible  second.  Good  brawl  here,  as  they  kept
something of a limit on the weapons use instead of just going
nuts with them.

Post match the beatdown is on but the Hardys and NXT Champion
Oba Femi (a monster who might be bigger than Moose) make the



save.

Post break Santino Marella makes the System vs. the Hardys/Oba
Femi for next week.

Here is Tessa Blanchard for her first match on Impact in four
years but she’s not in wrestling gear. Blanchard says she’s
not wrestling tonight because she wasn’t given the proper
medical  attention.  Cue  Santino  Marella  to  call  this
unprofessional and if she doesn’t wrestle next week, she’s
fired.  Here  is  Masha  Slamovich  to  say  she  wants  to  see
Blanchard wrestle next week (Fans: “PLEASE DON’T WRESTLE!”)
but  for  tonight,  she’ll  take  Blanchard’s  place.  Keeping
Blanchard as a special attraction makes sense, though the fans
do not seem overly thrilled with seeing her.

Masha Slamovich vs. Mila Moore

Non-title. Moore jumps her to start but gets piledriven for
the pin at 29 seconds.

Post match NXT’s Cora Jade runs in and jumps Slamovich. Jade
and Blanchard glare at each other.

Post break, Ariana Grace and Santino Marella make Cora Jade
vs. Masha Slamovich for the Knockouts Title at Sacrifice. The
Personal Concierge comes in to say he wants By Elegance to get
a Knockouts Tag Team Title shot at Sacrifice. Marella seems to
agree, but if Spitfire wins, they get the Concierge. That has
to be illegal.

Ryan Nemeth talks about how his brother Nic will be back at
Sacrifice.

Joe Hendry/Elijah vs. Colons

Eddie gets double elbowed out to the corner to start and we
take a rather early break. Back with Hendry hitting a delayed
vertical suplex on Orlando, followed by the fall away slam
from Eddie. A cheap shot cuts Hendry down though and we hit



the  chinlock.  Orlando’s  Russian  legsweep  gets  two  and  he
chokes with a knee.

A legsweep gets two more and the guillotine choke goes on. To
keep Hendry down even longer. That’s broken up and the tag
brings in Elijah to clean house as everything breaks down.
Hendry and Orlando brawl out to the floor, leaving Elijah to
Tombstone Eddie for the win at 13:07.

Rating: C+. This was a way to bring in the new stars in the
span of one match and that’s a nice way to go. I’m not sure I
can  imagine  Hendry  vs.  Elijah  going  forward  in  a  title
program, but it could work as a one off match at a show on
Sacrifice’s level. Other than that, the Colons showing up and
losing in their first match is a bit of a stretch, but maybe
they’re not going to be the biggest deal around here.

Overall Rating: B-. The best thing I can say about this one is
that  it  wasn’t  dull.  TNA  has  a  history  of  not  exactly
delivering on its bigger shows but they have made back to back
live Impacts work pretty well. There might not have been some
blow away match, but three known names debuted and there was
enough set up for the future. Good enough show here as TNA
continues to be the best thing they can be at the moment:
steady.

Results
Rascalz b. Tyriek Igwe/Tyson DuPont – Swanton to Igwe
Lei Ying Lee b. Rosemary – Thunderstruck
JDC b. Leon Slater – Double spinebuster through a table
Masha Slamovich b. Mila Moore – Piledriver
Joe Hendry/Elijah b. Colons – Tombstone to Eddie

 

 

Remember to follow me on Twitter @kbreviews and head over to
my Amazon author page with 30 different cheap wrestling books



at:

http://www.amazon.com/Thomas-Hall/e/B00E6282W6

 

Impact Wrestling – January 9,
2025: Insert Title Here
Impact Wrestling
Date: January 9, 2025
Location: Center Stage, Atlanta, Georgia
Commentator: Tom Hannifan, Matthew Rehwoldt

We’re still on the way to Genesis and that means we should be
getting some more of the card set up. In this case that could
make for an interesting show, as there are several spots to be
filled in on the card. Joe Hendry is still on his way to
another World Title shot and we should be getting some hype
towards it this week. Let’s get to it.

Here are last week’s results if you need a recap.

Opening recap.

Opening sequence.

The System vs. Eric Young/Steve Maclin/Jonathan Gresham

Edwards charges into Gresham’s bot in the corner to start and
it’s off to Young to hammer on Myers. A quick necksnap across
the top rope takes over on Young though and the villains take
him into the corner. JDC sends him back into the corner to cut
off a comeback attempt and we hit the chinlock. It’s too early
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for the Roster Cut though as Young cuts off Myers with the
Death Valley Driver. Maclin comes in to clean house with a
backbreaker getting two on JDC. Everything breaks down and the
KIA finishes JDC at 6:30.

Rating: C+. They weren’t wasting time here as the System takes
a loss in less than seven minutes. The team isn’t doing so
well right now and the idea of Moose losing their lone title
at Genesis isn’t out of the question. For now though, the trio
of unlikely good guys are fine for what they are, especially
in a fast spot like this.

Post match the System lays the winners out and wrap a chair
around Gresham’s neck, which is sent into the post for a
crash.

Video on Joe Hendry, looking at his childhood and rise up the
ranks to the #1 contendership. We look at his education in
judo and music to make him quite the mixture of talents. This
is a really good package and a great “get to know you” idea to
make you want to see Hendry the person win rather than Hendry
the character.

Savannah Evans vs. Lei Ying Lee

Lee is being brought in by Xia Brookside for revenge on Evans,
who injured both of them. Lee starts fast and takes Evans out
with a dive on the floor, followed by another for two back
inside. Evans powerbombs her down for two and we hit the
chinlock. Back up and a clothesline drops Evans but Lee is
right back with Thunderstruck for the pin at 4:20.

Rating: C. It’s nice to see Lee back in the ring and getting a
win but I’m still not seeing much out of her that makes me
think she’s going to be a star. At least she has something of
a story here though and that is more than she has been able to
say thus far. Brookside being involved should help a bit,
though I’m curious to see who Evans is going to get to even
things up.



Jordynne Grace grabs the mic and calls out Tessa Blanchard for
a fight.

Here’s a Classic Moment Of The Week as Kurt Angle defeats Jeff
Jarrett at Genesis 2009. We see about eight minutes of a
twenty one minute match, which is quite a bit of TV time to
use on something like this.

Rosemary wants Masha Slamovich.

Mike Santana vs. Northern Armory

Gauntlet Match and Judas Icarus starts for the team. Icarus
jumps  him  from  behind  but  the  clotheslines  don’t  seem  to
matter. Santana hits a dropkick but gets knocked off the top
for a crash. Not that it matters as Spin The Block gives
Santana the pin at 1:56. Travis Williams is in next and slips
out of a Death Valley Driver attempt to kick Santana down.

We take a break and come back with Williams getting a cross
armbreaker but Santana powers out. The buckle bomb into a
sitout powerbomb finishes Williams at 8:23 total, meaning it’s
time for Josh Alexander. Cue Alexander…and the rest of the
Armory jumps Santana for the DQ at 9:16.

Rating: C+. This was more of a plot device than anything else
and that is not a bad idea. Santana wants to get his hands on
Alexander and having to get through the lackeys first makes
sense. Alexander sent the goons to do his dirty work and it
makes for a perfectly simple wrestling angle as a result.

Post match the beatdown is on and Alexander gets his headgear
back.

The Personal Concierge is ready to have a pre-title win title
celebration next week.

Rosemary sees cracks in Masha Slamovich’s armor. Raven of all
people comes in to ask how long it’s been since she held the
belt. Rosemary whips out a knife and holds it to his throat so



Raven offers to coach her. Well that came out of nowhere.

Good Hands vs. Rascalz

Wentz dropkicks Hotch down to start but Skyler breaks up the
handspring to take over. A double middle rope crotch standing
has  Wentz  in  more  trouble  and  Skyler  grabs  an  abdominal
stretch. That’s broken up and everything breaks down with
Rolling Thunder getting two on Wentz. A quick Feed Them To The
Lions finishes Skyler at 4:48.

Rating: C+. Not much to see here but the Good Hands are in
fact good hands, in that they can make anyone around them look
better. That’s what the Rascalz can use on the way to their
title shot next week at Genesis and it worked well enough
here. Not a great match, but it did exactly what it needed to
do.

Frankie Kazarian annoys Rhino.

Steve Maclin and Eric Young want revenge on the System but
First Class interrupts to get on their nerves. A match is
likely for next week.

Here is Alisha Edwards to introduce Moose for a chat. Moose
promises to introduce a new X-Division Title at Genesis but
cue former TNA star Andrew Everett to say that title means a
lot around here. Moose isn’t sure who Everett is and promises
violence. A boot to the face and a referee running in are
enough to set up a title match.

X-Division Title: Moose vs. Andrew Everett

Moose is defending and runs him over in the corner to start
fast. Everett gets in a tornado DDT though and Moose is sent
outside. That means the big dive but Moos is back with an
apron powerbomb. Back in and a Last Ride finishes for Moose at
2:54.

Sami Callihan demands a title shot against the Hardys. Santino



Marella makes it a non-title match next week and if Callihan
and PCO win, Genesis is a three way. Works for Callihan.

Here  is  Jordynne  Grace  to  call  out  Tessa  Blanchard,  who
answers for the pull apart brawl.

Grace vs. Blanchard is set for Genesis.

Rhino/Joe Hendry vs. Ryan Nemeth/Nic Nemeth

Frankie Kazarian is on commentary as Ryan bails from Rhino to
start. Nic works on Rhino’s arm instead but can’t get very
far. Instead a double clothesline puts Rhino down for two but
he easily takes Ryan into the corner to take over. It’s off to
Hendry for a running shoulder and a rather delayed suplex gets
two.

Rhino comes back in and gets double teamed down, with Nic
grabbing a chinlock. That’s broken up and Hendry comes back in
to clean house in a hurry. Kazarian gets up for a failed
distraction, leaving Rhino to Gore Ryan but get dropped by
Nic’s superkick. Hendry drops Nemeth and hits the Standing
Ovation to pin Ryan at 9:19.

Rating: C+. Similar to a few things tonight, this wasn’t a
match that was designed to blow the roof off but rather move
us a few steps closer to a match that has already been set up.
It worked well and gave Rhino a nice win on his way out of the
promotion. That’s minor compared to helping boost up Nic vs.
Hendry, but I can go for two birds with one match.

Nic and Joe have one more staredown to end the show.

Overall Rating: C+. This might as well have been TNA in a
nutshell recently: it’s nothing that is blowing the doors off
of the place and certainly nothing overly novel, but it did a
good job of setting up the show that has already been made. I
want to see Genesis and while they still have one week to go,
they have done well enough so far and this week was a big part



of making that work.

Results
Eric Young/Steve Maclin/Jonathan Gresham b. The System – KIA
to JDC
Lei Ying Lee b. Savannah Evans – Thunderstruck
Mike Santana b. The Northern Armory via DQ
Rascalz b. Good Hands – Feed Them To The Lions to Skyler
Moose b. Andrew Everett – Last Ride
Rhino/Joe Hendry b. Nic Nemeth/Ryan Nemeth – Standing Ovation
to Rhino

 

 

Remember to follow me on Twitter @kbreviews and head over to
my Amazon author page with 30 different cheap wrestling books
at:
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Impact  Wrestling  –  October
31, 2024: They’re Lining Up
Impact Wrestling
Date: October 31, 2024

http://www.amazon.com/Thomas-Hall/e/B00E6282W6
http://wrestlingrumors.net/
http://wrestlingrumors.net/
http://wrestlingrumors.net/
http://wrestlingrumors.net/
http://wrestlingrumors.net/
https://kbwrestlingreviews.com/2024/11/04/impact-wrestling-october-31-2024-theyre-lining-up/
https://kbwrestlingreviews.com/2024/11/04/impact-wrestling-october-31-2024-theyre-lining-up/


Location: Wayne State Fieldhouse, Detroit, Michigan
Commentators: Ian Riccaboni, Caprice Coleman

We’re done with Bound For Glory and the big story is that Nic
Nemeth retained the World Title against Joe Hendry with help
from  JBL.  Other  than  that,  the  Hardys  are  the  Tag  Team
Champions against after a not so thrilling main event. We’re
on the way to Turning Point next week, which could go in a few
different ways. Let’s get to it.

Here is Bound For Glory if you need a recap.

The show opens with a graphic showing a statement from Chris
Bey, thanking fans and the medical staff helping him with his
recovery. He knows it will be a long and challenging recovery
process. The voiceover talks about the GoFundMe and asks for
donations  to  help  him.  That  does  not  sound  good  in  the
slightest but at least he’s here to make such a statement.

Bound For Glory recap.

PCO wishes us a Happy Halloween.

Opening sequence.

Here is Frankie Kazarian, in a heck of a Joe Hendry cosplay,
for an even better Hendry impression, to mock everything about
Hendry. This includes the clapping, but here in the real thing
to chase him off. Hendry calls this the first entertaining
thing Kazarian has done in 47 years, but the reality is that
Kazarian took something away from Hendry and the people.

What matters is that there was a conspiracy against him, with
Kazarian, John Layfield and Nic Nemeth all being in on it. Cue
Nemeth to say he didn’t know what Layfield did and Hendry
deserves a rematch. Nemeth wanted to give Hendry a rematch
tonight but Santino Marella said no. Cue the System, with
Nemeth insulting them and a tag match seemingly being set up
for tonight.

https://kbwrestlingreviews.com/2024/10/27/bound-for-glory-2024-of-course-they-did/


Post break Alisha Edwards and Tasha Steelz are still in the
ring to say Masha Slamovich’s Knockouts Title reign is on
borrowed time. Cue Slamovich to mock Alisha’s catchphrase and
say she’s looking for a fight tonight. The double teaming is
on so here is Jordynne Grace for the save. Cue Santino Marella
to make a tag match between the women for next week, as well
as Nemeth/Hendry vs. JDC/Eddie Edwards.

First Class vs. Rascalz

Miguel  and  Navarro  start  things  off  and  a  wristdrag  has
Navarro down, meaning Wentz can come in for a rolling snapmare
out of the corner. AJ Francis low bridges Wentz outside though
and adds a running knee in the corner back inside. Navarro’s
double stomp gets two, followed by a big boot to give Francis
the same. A backsplash misses though and it’s back to Miguel
to pick up the pace. That means a series of quick strikes into
a Swanton for two before Wentz and Navarro crash out to the
floor. Navarro is fine enough to get in a cheap shot though
and the Down Payment finishes Miguel at 7:03.

Rating: C. First Class getting a win to put them back on track
is nice to see, as Francis’ bragging is still good enough.
Other than that, not much to this one as they only had so much
time, though the Rascalz are dropping quite a bit after their
big feud with Wes Lee over in NXT. I’m not sure what they can
do, but it might be a bit before it gets better.

Josh  Alexander/Good  Hands  vs.  Eric  Young/Jonathan
Gresham/Steve  Maclin

The Good Hands are here because the Northern Armory had visa
issues. We’re joined in progress with Gresham getting triple
stomped in the corner and Skyler dropping a leg for two.
Gresham fights up and gets in a shot to the arm, followed by a
dropkick for the tag off to Young. Alexander goes after the
knee  though  and  it’s  Maclin  coming  in  to  chase  Alexander
outside. That’s enough for Alexander to leave and the spear in



the Tree of Woe into KIA finishes Skyler at 7:12.

Rating: C+. Well yeah, of course the villains lost here. You
had Alexander and two guys literally described as being there
as helpers against two former World Champions and a former
Ring Of Honor World Champion. This would have been the same
thing if the Armory had been involved so at least it wasn’t
shaken up very badly by something out of their control.

We look at the last few minutes of Mike Bailey vs. El Hijo del
Vikingo at Bound for Glory. I’m assuming this was going to be
the Vikingo match where he got hurt.

Mike Bailey gives Trent Seven a pep talk after losing the Call
Your  Shot  gauntlet  but  Seven  isn’t  happy.  The  System
interrupts,  with  Moose  saying  he  might  just  take  the  X-
Division Title. Works for Bailey.

Dani Luna vs. Ash By Elegance

Jody Threat, Heather By Elegance and the Personal Concierge
are here too. An exchange of shoulders goes to Luna but a
Heather distraction lets Ash send her into the steps to take
over. Back in and Ash grabs a chinlock, with Luna fighting up
without much effort. A Blue Thunder Bomb gives Luna two but
the Concierge offers a distraction, allowing Heather to get in
a broom (witch’s costume) shot. Rarefied Air finishes Luna at
6:02.

Rating: C. Giving Ash an entourage of people to help her steal
some wins is a fine idea, as it would stun me if she isn’t at
least a serious challenger for the Knockouts Title sooner than
later. She’s too good to leave in the middle of the pack for
that much longer and has been treated as a big deal. For now
though, it looks like By Elegance is coming for the Knockouts
Tag Team Titles, as this was the required “beat a champion in
a singles match”.

Lei Ying Lee vs. Maggie Moore



Moore works on a wristlock to start but Lee headscissors her
down and gets in a stomp. A pump kick staggers Lee but she
hits a crossbody out of the corner. Thunderstruck finishes
Moore at 2:51. That was certainly a Lee match.

Post match Savannah Evans returns and lays Lee out.

Mike Santana is proud of his win over Moose and says the World
Title is a matter of when.

Nic Nemeth/Joe Hendry vs. The System

Frankie Kazarian is on commentary. Hendry takes Edwards down
in a hurry to start and we take an early break. Back with
Nemeth  being  knocked  outside  thanks  to  an  Alisha  Edwards
distraction and JDC hitting a slingshot elbow for two. The
chinlock goes on for a bit before JDC heads up, only to miss a
flipping legdrop. Hendry comes back in to clean house and a
double clothesline puts the System down. Everything breaks
down, leaving Hendry to accidentally hit Nemeth. The Boston
Knee Party finishes Nemeth at 10:02.

Rating: C+. This didn’t have time to go very far and was
mainly about the arguing among the good guys. The System gets
another boost and there is a chance that we’ll be seeing Eddie
get a shot at Nemeth in there somewhere. Throw in Kazarian
lurking around and Hendry needing a rematch and Nemeth has his
plate full for the time being.

Overall Rating: C+. This show was tasked with getting things
going in the new direction after the biggest show of the year,
but the Chris Bey stuff was hard to get around. Between the
opening announcement and constantly mentioning him all night
(and of course there is nothing wrong with that), it was hard
to get focused on the show, as it’s hard to not think about
how bad things might be for him. All that aside, the main
event felt like it was setting up more stuff in the World
Title picture, but a lot of the rest felt like it was just
continuing from Bound For Glory. There was no big new moment,



but that’s not something required.

Results
First Class b. Rascalz – Down Payment to Miguel
Eric  Young/Jonathan  Gresham/Steve  Maclin  b.  Josh
Alexander/Good  Hands  –  KIA  to  Skyler
Ash By Elegance b. Dani Luna – Rarefied Air
Lei Ying Lee b. Maggie Moore – Thunderstruck
The System b. Nic Nemeth/Joe Hendry – Boston Knee Party to
Nemeth

 

 

Remember to follow me on Twitter @kbreviews and head over to
my Amazon author page with 30 different cheap wrestling books
at:

http://www.amazon.com/Thomas-Hall/e/B00E6282W6

AND

Remember to check out Wrestlingrumors.net for all of your
wrestling headline needs.

 

Impact Wrestling – September
26, 2024: Time To Believe
Impact Wrestling
Date: September 26, 2024
Location: Boeing Center At Tech Point, San Antonio, Texas

http://www.amazon.com/Thomas-Hall/e/B00E6282W6
http://wrestlingrumors.net/
http://wrestlingrumors.net/
http://wrestlingrumors.net/
http://wrestlingrumors.net/
http://wrestlingrumors.net/
https://kbwrestlingreviews.com/2024/10/03/impact-wrestling-september-26-2024-time-to-believe/
https://kbwrestlingreviews.com/2024/10/03/impact-wrestling-september-26-2024-time-to-believe/


Commentators: Matthew Rehwoldt, Tom Hannifan

We are about a month away from Bound For Glory and this week
will see the announcement of the show’s main event. Frankie
Kazarian and Joe Hendry will face off in a #1 contenders match
for the pay per view title shot against Nic Nemeth. Other than
that, we’ll need to find out what else is happening at the
show and the build should start here. Let’s get to it.

Here are last week’s results if you need a recap.

Opening recap.

Opening sequence.

Jordynne Grace/??? vs. Wendy Choo/Rosemary

The  mystery  partner  is….NXT’s  Sol  Ruca,  a  surfer  with  an
insane finisher. It’s a brawl before the bell to start and the
villains are sent into each other, setting up a pair of dives
to the floor. Back in and Rosemary takes Ruca down to choke
away on the ropes before stomping away in the corner.

Ruca reverses a double suplex into a double neckbreaker though
and it’s Grace coming in to clean house. Everything breaks
down and the Sol Snatcher (Ruca runs the corner and does an
inverted flip into a cutter. You kind of have to see it to see
how impressive it is.) sets up the Juggernaut Driver but Tasha
Steelz runs in to jump Grace for the DQ at 4:20.

Rating: C. The match was pretty much nothing but a way to get
Ruca in the ring and show the fans her awesome finisher. Other
than that, it would seem that Steelz is the next challenger to
Grace, which is better than nothing as Grace is so far ahead
of almost everyone else in the division. There wasn’t much
time for action here but it did check two boxes in that short
of a match.

Post match the beatdown stays on but Masha Slamovich runs in
for the save.

https://kbwrestlingreviews.com/2024/09/22/impact-wrestling-september-19-2024-theyre-bound-for-bound-for-glory/


Frankie Kazarian is ready for Joe Hendry tonight.

Laredo Kid vs. Jonathan Gresham

Gresham powers him into the corner to start and armdrags him
back out of the corner. Another armdrag into a rollup gets two
before they flip up into a standoff. Gresham actually goes for
the mask but gets knocked outside for an anklescissors. Kid
takes him down again and hits a running forearm in the corner
back inside.

The middle rope moonsault hits raised knees though and Gresham
grabs a Boston crab. For some reason Gresham switches that to
a half crab but Kid makes the rope for a break. Kid’s back is
good enough for Two Amigos into a brainbuster but Gresham is
back up with a springboard moonsault. Gresham stomps on the
leg and drives it into the mat until Kid taps at 6:58.

Rating: C+. In recent weeks, Gresham has been getting some
wins in surprise ways and that’s a good way to go. It sets up
the idea that Gresham can win with something other than a
signature move and that makes things all the more interesting.
As usual, Kid looked good in defeat, which is about all you
can expect from him at this point.

Mike Santana storms the System’s locker room and noise is
heard.

ABC/Zachary Wentz vs. Kushida/Leon Slater/Mike Bailey

Bailey and Wentz start things off but everything breaks down
and we get the big six way staredown. We take a break and come
back with Slater fighting out of a chinlock, allowing the tag
to Kushida. The double tag brings in Bailey and Wentz for the
face to face staredown. Wentz hits a dropkick and everything
breaks down again with all six brawling. Slater hits a high
crossbody to take out the ABC, setting up the big lip dive
over the corner. Back in and the Swanton 450 misses, allowing
Wentz to hit the UFO to pin Slater at 8:29.



Rating: B-. The more I see from Bailey, the less I understand
why he is the champion again. Wentz was at least something
fresh in the title picture but he just lost it back to Bailey
a few weeks later. Odds are we get some kind of a showdown for
the title at Bound For Glory, but it’s kind of hard to take
Wentz seriously as a challenger when he lost clean in his
first major title defense.

Cody Deaner interrupts Jake Something’s workout and tells him
to not listen to Hammerstone, who is here too. Hammerstone
offers to shut Deaner up.

Mike Santana wants Moose.

Lei Ying Lee vs. Hyan

Lee is better known as Xia Li. Hyan gets knocked down to start
but rolls outside before Lee can dive off the top. Back in and
Hyan fires off some kicks but Lee isn’t pleased. A spinning
torture  rack  faceplant  sets  up  a  running  spinning  kick
(Thunderstruck) to finish Hyan at 4:04.

Rating: C. This was your get to know you match for Lee, who
looked fine enough in her debut. The striking and the kicking
will always be worth at least a look as she knows how to do
them, with the big spinning kick working fine as a finisher.
Another short match, but it did what it needed to do.

Leon Slater apologizes to Mike Bailey for the loss but Bailey
gives him a pep talk.

ABC wants the Tag Team Titles back. The Hardys come in and say
they  want  the  titles  as  well.  Finger  gestures  and  noises
ensue.

Here  is  Josh  Alexander  for  a  chat.  Alexander  admits  he
deserves  to  be  booed  but  now  he  believes  in  Joe  Hendry.
Alexander gave him the toughest fight he could and then went
out  on  his  shield.  When  Alexander  was  saying  some  stupid



things, Eric Young tried to talk some sense into him so he
would like Young to come out here right now.

Cue Young to say this is the real Walking Weapon, which Young
seems to appreciate. Young is glad to have the real one back
and he is glad that Alexander can admit that Hendry was the
better man. Everything seems ok…and then Alexander suplexes
him. Steve Maclin runs in for the save but Sinner & Saint
helps beat the good guys down.

Santino Marella talks to Steph de Lander when Matt Cardona
interrupts. Santino doesn’t care for this and puts Cardona in
a Monster’s Ball match against PCO at Bound For Glory.

Heather Reckless vs. Xia Brookside

Brookside has a cowgirl theme this week. Reckless starts fast
and chokes on the ropes as here is Ash By Elegance, also in
cowgirl attire, to watch. Brookside fights out of a double arm
crank and makes the clothesline comeback for two. The running
knees connect in the corner so Reckless bails out to the
floor. A snap suplex on the floor has Reckless in more trouble
and they head back inside, where Reckless gets in a neck snap
over the ropes. Rarefied Air finishes Brookside at 6:02.

Rating: C+. Reckless is someone who is becoming a bigger deal
in a hurry and that is a good thing for the division. She is
still relatively brand new and is already feeling like someone
who  could  wind  up  becoming  something.  At  the  same  time,
Brookside losing again isn’t a great sign, as she hasn’t felt
important in a good while.

Post break Reckless comes in to see Ash, whose concierge wants
to give Reckless elegance.

Joe Hendry vs. Frankie Kazarian

For the Bound For Glory shot against Nic Nemeth, who is on
commentary. Before the match, Hendry says Kazarian looks like



the dad from Spy Kids and the brawl is on. Hendry fights out
of the early beating and we take an early break. Back with
Hendry slamming him down, setting up a springboard spinning
legdrop for two.

Kazarian grabs a mic and shouts about how he DOES NOT believe
in Joe Hendry while stomping away. Hendry is right back up
with the fall away slam but the Standing Ovation is blocked.
Kazarian’s chickenwing is broken up so Hendry grabs the ankle
lock. That’s broken up as well, with Kazarian’s Fade To Black
not  working  either.  Hendry  goes  to  the  ankle  lock,  with
Kazarian making the rope.

Back up and Kazarian hits the slingshot DDT, only to be sent
outside in a heap. A suplex on the floor hits Kazarian but he
gets in a cheap shot with…something for the quick pin at 9:50.
Hold on though as Nemeth protests and Santino Marella comes
out to say restart it. Kazarian knocks him down again but
walks into a quick Standing Ovation to give Hendry the pin and
the title shot at 12:43.

Rating: B-. Despite the fact that Kazarian has been pushed, it
was hard to believe that Hendry was in any real danger of
losing here, even when he did. Hendry has been the hottest
thing in TNA for a long time now and it makes all the sense in
the world for him to get the World Title shot. That’s the
money match and this wasn’t so much about would he get here,
but rather how he got there.

Nemeth applauds Hendry to end the show.

Overall Rating: C+. This show was all about setting up the
main event of Bound For Glory and it worked out well enough.
The rest of the show was perfectly acceptable but there was
almost nothing that you needed to see. It was a rather run of
the mill show, but what matters is setting things up for next
month and this show took care of the biggest piece of that
puzzle.



Results
Jordynne Grace/Sol Ruca b. Rosemary/Wendy Choo via DQ when
Tasha Steelz interfered
Jonathan Gresham b. Laredo Kid – Gresham rammed Kid’s knee
into the mat
ABC/Zachary Wentz b. Kushida/Leon Slater/Mike Bailey – UFO to
Slater
Lei Ying Lee b. Hyan – Thunderstruck
Heather Reckless b. Xia Brookside – Rarefied Air
Joe Hendry b. Frankie Kazarian – Standing Ovation

 

 

Remember to follow me on Twitter @kbreviews and head over to
my Amazon author page with 30 different cheap wrestling books
at:

http://www.amazon.com/Thomas-Hall/e/B00E6282W6

AND

Remember to check out Wrestlingrumors.net for all of your
wrestling headline needs.
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